Messages for Remittance Advices dated March 16, 2023 – March 23, 2023
	TO: all providers
	RE: Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) process date updated to look at Admission Date on or after 01/01/2023

	The Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) was reinstated 1/1/2023. It was inadvertently set up to process off the From Date of Service (FDOS) 1/1/2023 and after and not the Admission date of 1/1/2023 and after. The fix will be put in place on 3/17/2023.  There will be claims analysis done to reprocess any claims that denied inappropriately.

	TO: all providers
	RE: Updated: CLIA Waived Codes with MOD QW

	The following procedure codes have been updated retrospectively to be CLIA Waived: 87426 QW, 87428 QW, 87636 QW, 87637 QW, 87811 QW, 0240U QW, 0241U QW and U0002 QW. There will be a mass adjustment in the upcoming weeks.
This list should NOT include codes 87635 QW and 86328 QW, which were incorrectly included in the original message regarding CLIA Waived Codes with MOD QW issued on February 9, 2023.

	TO: all providers
	RE: Preventative Screening Essential Health Benefits

	Effective 7/1/2022, the Arkansas Department of Human Services has deemed the Preventative Screenings procedure codes found at the URL below as Essential Health Benefits.

- These codes are exempt from the annual capitation limits.

- The providers should append modifier 33 to the applicable to CPT/Procedure code indicating Preventative Services when submitting the claim.
https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/wp-content/uploads/ScreeningCodes.doc
The applicable provider manuals have been updated to include a link for these services found under the Laboratory and Radiology Services in Section II.

	TO: all providers
	RE: Retrospective Review of Paid Claims - Medicare Advantage Crossover Claims- Edit 3383-(ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS)

	Beginning April 1, 2023, the Utilization Review Department, State of Arkansas, Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Services will begin a retrospective review audit of Edit 3383-(ATTACHMENT REQUIRED FOR NON-COBA CROSSOVER CLAIMS).  Providers will begin to get letters for paid claims requesting the required Explanation of Medicare Benefits (EOMB).


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicARChliaid/Provider.
